
    

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 
40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Kelly Wilfer  920-207-5571  Sgt. at Arms – David Niedfeldt              920-838-5805 

1st Vice – Mark Provencher Jr              910-388-7641  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2nd Vice – Jeff Zinkgraf              920-602-8505              Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Dave Ronn                920-980-5544                 Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf             920-893-0686 

Service Officer-Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284                 Sheboygan Veterans Office                  920-459-3053 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  Treasurer – Kathy Halloran  920-980-8991 

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Cindy Faller                     920-449-5323 

Chaplain – Jean Blindauer                       920-980-3991  Parliamentarian –  

Secretary – Kathy Doebert  920-838-4995 

Hall Rental Katrina Glocke 920-334-1026 

 

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 
8 June 2021 

Attendance: 28 members 
Membership: Please welcome the following to our Legion family; Jeff Weavers -US Navy 1981 and Jim 
Christmas - US Army 1989. Warm welcome to the largest Veteran Service Organization in the United States 
POW/MIA: Dennis Halloran Reported eight Missing in Action remains recovered in the month of May for 
proper burial; US Navy 7-Pearl Harbor and 1-Vietnam. So far this year 64 remains have been identified 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported he is still working with the 4-H and will have a special award 
gathering for the Legion postal attendees. 
Sick Call: Tammy Dassow 
House Committee: Two apartments had severe plumbing issues at a cost of $680.00 
Special Recognition: Norman Halloran who was in attendance will be 101 this year. Norm is a retired United 
States Air Force Veteran and 53 continuous years as a Legion member  
S.A.L.: Squadron commander Mike Kalsbeek reported that they are at 100% in membership. There will be a 
Red Cross Blood Drive at the Post on Wednesday June 30th 1200-5:00 PM PLEASE call Shawn at (920) 550-
9674 or 1-800-733-2767 for an appointment. Next S.A.L. meeting Thursday June 24th 6:00 PM at the Post. 
Post Pizza Party: Because of the pandemic No Socials were held so the Post is going “Baby Steps”, TUESDAY 
JUNE 22nd $5.00 PER PERSON OPEN TO ALL LEGION FAMILY MEMBERS. CASH BAR OPENS AT 5:00 PM OF 
BEER, WINE, SODA & WATER, WITH PIZZA AT 6:00. PLEASE CALL ANN OR KONRAD “KAZ” AT (920) 892-2651 
NO LATER THAN FRIDAY JUNE 18th. 
State Convention: Representing the Post will be Mark Provencher Jr., Mark Degner and DuWayne Wieck 
Installation of Post Officer: County Council meeting at the Post Wednesday June 16th at 6:30 PM 
Address Changes: Please forward ANY address changes A.S.A.P. to keep our roster current and avoid Extra 
Postage charges 

NEXT MEETING JULY 13th, 2021 AT THE POST 7:00 PM 
 

Auxiliary News 
Our 2021—22 officers were elected last night, Ann Kaczkowski and Karen Degner will be Co- Presidents, 
sharing duties. Vice President Linda Johnson, Treasurer is Kelly Wilfer. Appointed positions are Secretary Kathy 
Doebert, Chaplain Jean Blindauer, Membership Cindy Faller and Parliamentarian. Linda Johnson will remain 
Historian. County installation of elected officers is Wednesday, June 16th at 6:30pm at our post.  
Poppy Distribution brought in $4,720.75, thank you all who were able to help with distribution, so proud of 
our community for their support of veteran programs. 
Brat fry brought in a NET of $2,695.51, so awesome, thanks again for all the help! 
Memorial money for Vi Feldman from her friends and family was $520 and we added another $280 from our 
unit for a total of $800 and will be sent to the M. Louise Wilson Loan Fund which was very dear to Vi. 
Bust up Party open to all members is at Post on June 22nd, time above in newsletter. Pizza and beverages. 
Summer family Picnic is August 15th at Lone Oak Park. More later on. 
Next meeting is September13th, 2021 at 6:30pm    Happy Summer 
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